
			 			 					 	

This	term	we	have	been	studying	the	Arctic.	We	started	by	
studying	maps	to	show	the	children	where	the	Artic	was	in	the	
world.		We	then	looked	the	weather	conditions	and	how	it	

was	different	to	the	UK.	Next	we	studied	the	local	animals	and	
how	they	adapt	to	the	conditions.	In	history,	we	researched	
some	of	the	explorers	that	had	carried	out	expeditions	to	the	
North	pole.	To	finish,	we	wrote	a	blog,	pretending	we	had	

been	on	our	own	Arctic	expedition.	What	a	term! 
	


